99-06 58th Avenue Apt 6C
Corona, NY 11368, USA
May 26, Sunday, 2013
Mr. Baoguang Zhu and Ms. Juanhua Wang (Mrs. Zhu)
Tiantongyuan West 47-3-301
Changping District, Beijing 102218, China
Dear Baoguang and Juanhua:
How are you? How is Du Chengyi (Xinxin), your granddaughter , doing? We saw her picture learning Peking Opera martial actions, that's cute! 
We are writing this letter to invite you to visit us in the United States.  As you know we are all getting on ages, we cannot go back to China to visit you as often as we'd like to. Since you have both retired from the Peking Opera Institute you should have the time to visit us in the States together now.  
Baoguang visited us in the U.S. by himself about 10 years ago. Since he left a lot has changed. We have bought a two-bedroom apartment this year. You do not have to rent a room to live during the visit as Baoguang did. Although Greg, your brother-in-law, is still working (not retired yet), he has a lot of vacation time to be your guide to see other places outside New York City. As you know both our daughter and son are now working as professionals, one works for Shell in Houston, the other in an investment company in Baltimore. They and their families are all looking forward to your visit and hope to see you in their own big houses. 
As for the timing for the visit, it is totally up to you, we're always ready to welcome you. We'd like to have a Christmas and New Year celebration together with you this year if you can. But we do not know your schedule over there in China.   
Again we sincerely wish you can come and visit us before you and us are too old to move out of our bedrooms.
Love,
Baoyin Zhu & Greg Gao, 
your sister and brother-in-law and families


